
Donna Slayback 
 
To: Kerry Graber Washington Dept. of Ecology,

Please require Occidental Petroleum to do more than a 41% ceanup. The plumes contain toxic
chemicals, PCB's and heavy metals and is the worst Superfund site in Commencement Bay. If we
were to experience an earthquake or Lahar the damage to Puget Sound would be devastating. We
need to protect our marine life by requiring a through cleanup. A company making the profits that
they are should not be able to walk away from a problem they created. 

Donna Slayback
Gig Harbor,WA
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